Agricultural Commodity Commission for Propane
Meeting Minutes
Barnsley Gardens, GA, August 13, 2020

Chairman Gerry Misel called the meeting to order at 12:15 PM. He then called for self-introductions.
Commission members in attendance were:
Pete Cates, TruFlame LP Gas (via teleconference)
Mark Holloway, Modern Gas Company
Gerry Misel, Georgia Gas Distributors, Inc.
Joe Richardson, Thompson Gas
Larry Stocks, Superior Plus Propane
Guests in attendance were:
Jeff Watts, Enterprise Products
Raleigh Garrett, G&S Gas Service
Lauren Fralick, Ga Link
Matt Rannou, MTankco Supply
Dan Richardson, Conger LP Gas
Phil Farris, 3Eight Energy
Jenni McKeen, GPGA
Lynda Humm, Georgia Gas Distributors, Inc.
Tyler Misel, Georgia Gas Distributors, Inc.
John Jessup, NCPGA
John Taylor, Harper Industries
Larry Stocks moved acceptance of the minutes of the hearing dated May 6, 2020. The motion was seconded by Mark Holloway. Without objection the motion was unanimously approved.
Mark Holloway nominated Pete Cates to serve as Vice-Chairman for the year beginning January 1, 2021. The nomination was seconded by Larry Stocks. There being no further nominations the nominations were closed and without objection, Pete Cates was elected Vice-Chairman.
Joe Richardson nominated Gerry Misel to serve as Chairman for the year beginning January 1, 2021. The nomination was seconded by Larry Stocks. There being no further nominations the nominations were closed and without objection Gerry Misel was elected Chairman.
Larry Stocks as president of GPGA announced the following commissioner replacements:
	Commissioner Mike Franklin was replaced by Raleigh Garrett, G&S Gas Service. (Mr Garrett must be elected by the House Agriculture and Consumer Affairs Committee and confirmed by the Secretary of State) Note: As Commissioner Franklin’s first term expires December 31, 2020, Mr Garrett will begin service January 1, 2021.
	Commissioner Robert Hernandez was replaced by Phil Farris, 3Eight Energy (By being approved at this meeting Mr. Farris, who is replacing the commission’s selection is deemed to be elected by the commission members and must be confirmed by the Secretary of State) Note: As Commissioner Hernandez’s first term still has two years, Mr. Farris will serve the remaining two years and will be eligible to continue for one additional three year term.
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 12:26 PM
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